Fixtures and Fittings Report
Church
During 2021 we had our Electrical Installation Inspection prior to the Quinquennial Inspection which took place in March.  The Quinquennial identified a number of issues that we will resolve / monitor over the coming 5 years which is in line with the inspections recommendations.  We have started to resolve the Issues including minor roofing repairs which were carried out in August and repairs to many of the windows which we have obtained quotes.
We also had some electrical /lighting repairs undertaken.
In 2022 the repairs to the windows will be undertaken and the lobby and vestry areas will be redecorated following damage by the leaking roof prior to the replacement.  These redecorations have previously been delayed by covid and other urgent repairs being needed in the church. 

Wick Hall
During 2021 as well as continuing the improvement works the boiler for the main hall was replaced as the old one had stopped working.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In 2022 the car park will be resurfaced, roof tiles replaced and new signage will be installed to make the hall a more welcoming and accessible meeting place for all users.
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